
 

 

 

 

Ref. No.       

NOTICE 

This is to hereby inform all the students and the faculty member that the college will remain closed on 

31/03/2025 on the occasion of “EID”. 

The college will reopen on its scheduled time on 01/04/2025. 

THANK YOU.     

           _____________________

           Principal Signature 

        


